
            
                        

 

The Parable of the Rich Fool                                                              
13 Someone in the crowd said to him, “Teacher, tell my brother to 
divide the inheritance with me.” 14 Jesus replied, “Man, who appointed 
me a judge or an arbiter between you?” 15 Then he said to 
them, “Watch out! Be on your guard against all kinds of greed; life does 
not consist in an abundance of possessions.” 

16 And he told them this parable: “The ground of a certain rich man 
yielded an abundant harvest. 17 He thought to himself, ‘What shall I do? 
I have no place to store my crops.’  18 “Then he said, ‘This is what I’ll do. 
I will tear down my barns and build bigger ones, and there I will store 
my surplus grain. 19 And I’ll say to myself, “You have plenty of grain laid 
up for many years. Take life easy; eat, drink and be merry.”’ 

20 “But God said to him, ‘You fool! This very night your life will be 
demanded from you. Then who will get what you have prepared for 
yourself?’  21 “This is how it will be with whoever stores up things for 
themselves but is not rich toward God.” 
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      This Week 
Book Club                1.30pm Wednesday 3rd August 
Yarn Sisters                  10am Thursday 4th August 
Meditation Session        2pm Thursday 4th August 
Contemplative Worship   5pm Sunday 7th August 
                                  What’s News   
Meditation - August 4 
The next meditation will be at 2pm on August 4th.  with the focus 
on “Sources of Wisdom”. “The life of wisdom must be a life of 
contemplation combined with action”- M Scott Peck 
All are welcome – no previous attendance necessary.  Any 
questions or for more information, please speak with Gary.  
 
TakeUs2 Sunday 31 July – Postponed 
Unfortunately, our presenters for tonight’s TakeUs2, Alan and 
Flora Botting, are unable to participate due to health and safety 
reasons. Tonight’s session has now been rescheduled for 
Sunday 21 August. We are sorry for any inconvenience and 
wish the Botting family well.                           Annette and Geoff 

Walk a Mile in my Boots Fundraiser for Hutt St Centre    
Thank you so much for all the support and encouragement I've 
been receiving! Some of you have volunteered to accompany me 
on my walks, so I'm letting you know that I'm planning to walk 
from the carpark near Seacliff Yacht Club to Brighton Jetty and 
back, a distance of 2km, on Saturday 6th August at 10am. 
Weather permitting of course! We will finish the walk with coffee 
at SLSC bistro. If you would like to join me, please wear or carry 
something orange if you can, and bring a gold coin donation.  
Thanks.                                                                         Maureen 

The First Wednesday Book Club                                                       
The Book club members will meet on Wednesday August 3 at 
1:30pm at Heather Gepp’s home, 14 Kiana St, Seaview Downs. 
The book we will be discussing is ‘The Spy’s Wife’ by Fiona 
Mcintosh. New members welcome.                              Annette                                                                    



 
 
 ‘Colebrook Reconciliation Park -  
a place of Learning and Healing’ 
Belair Uniting Church, 18 Sheoak Rd Belair  August 21st, 5.30-
7.30 (soup and rolls served from 5.30pm & film shown at 6.30pm) 

This documentary is the story of Colebrook Home in Eden Hills, 
which is now Colebrook Reconciliation Park, on the land of the 
Kaurna people. It explores the history of this site and the impact it 
had on those who lived there. By Friday 19th August (for catering 
https://www.trybooking.com/CBBVJ for more information, call Bek 
Brown 0432 834 769......donations welcome to cover the cost of 
food                                                                                Maureen 

AGAPE 

FAITH, LOVE & HOPE Sunday 14 August 2022 
Time : 3:00 PM Malvern Uniting Church 44 Marlborough Street, 
Malvern SA 5061 

This inaugural concert will highlight works by a variety of 
composers including Bach, Albinoni, Marcello, Michael Head and 
others and will feature the Agape String Ensemble, Malvern 
Uniting Church Organ as well as voice, violin and oboe solos. 
Proceeds of this concert will be donated to the Gideons. 
Please enjoy a cup of tea/coffee with us at the conclusion of this 
performance. Tickets: $25  Booking link: 
https://www.trybooking.com/CBDFI Enquiries: 
agapemusiccollective@gmail.com                          UC E-News 
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Cogs n Coffee                                                                            
We did the long ride to Pt Adelaide via the Parklands and 
Western train line. Ian Harding met us there as he recently had a 
knee replacement, and we were able to help him celebrate his 
80th.  
Next weeks ride is to Willunga catching the 9.06am train from 
Seacliff.                                                                             Brian                                                               
 

                 
  

     Group helping Ian celebrate his 80th birthday. 
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Worship Leader for Today: Rev Jim Winn 
Lectionary for Today: 31 July 2022: Hos 11: 1 - 11;             
Ps 107: 1 - 9, 43;   Col 3: 1 - 12;  Lk 11: 13 - 21.                                        
Reminder for Stewards:  7 August 2022    
Bob Heywood          Margaret Tucker 
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Church Office Information 

Phone / Email contact only Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

                            Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.net 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 5pm on Wednesdays.   If 
you do not have access to 
email, please phone or call in 
at the church office and it will 
be forwarded for you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org 
 

 

 

Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after the 
service – we hope you will join with us.  According to our 
Covid plan, please note the seating arrangements within the 
building for your safety. 
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